
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

I hope that you are all keeping well and that some aspects of your life are returning to normal.  It has 

certainly been a challenging time for everyone.  The phased return to school has been really 

successful and I am delighted that we have had all year groups back.  It was reassuring to find that 

even in the cases where parents had not intended to send their children back, they had heard 

positive things from other parents and decided to in the end.  I must say that our staff team has 

been absolutely excellent, extremely flexible, responsive and adaptable, which has helped 

enormously in this task.  

Following the positive feedback from the previous video presentation, we are sharing two further 

videos: 

1.     A parent briefing regarding our plans for September. 

https://youtu.be/nSV0sH0PM_E 

2.     A presentation about our catch up and recovery strategy: 

https://youtu.be/gt-LTRgOYgU 

On Monday, you will receive a more detailed plan regarding the arrangements for September, 

particularly in relation to drop off and collection as well as an updated map.  Your child’s current 

class teacher will be in touch regarding the summer holiday learning opportunities and your child’s 

new class teacher will also be sharing an introductory video to talk about what life will be like in the 

new class and to generate some excitement about the first topics.  Towards the end of the summer 

holiday, we will be sharing a short animation with the children to explain the new routines and 

protective measures. 

Where can I find further information: 

▪  The updated risk assessment and planning document will be available on the school website 

before the end of term. 

▪  Information relating to the summer holiday learning opportunities will be on Google Classroom  

Finally, I would like to wish all families a relaxing and enjoyable summer holiday and I look forward 

to working in partnership in September. 

Andrew Truby 

Executive Headteacher  
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